
 

 

 

Meeting Details 
All ATAA meetings are free for members from any state.  Non-members are welcome to 

attend one meeting free of charge, but will be charged $30 to attend further meetings.  

 
  

MELBOURNE 
THURSDAY  20th April 2006 AT 5:15PM   
 
Please also note: The new location of this and all future meetings is 

Shell Theatrette - Cnr Spring and Flinders Streets 

 
 Members and guests can enter from the Flinders Lane entrance opposite the Sofitel carpark 
entrance. 
 
5.15pm: Sale of Dinner Tickets 
 

5.40pm: Member Speaker:     Vincent Hunt   - Private Trader                      
By popular demand will repeat his talk on: 
 
Topic: Relative Volatility Indicator 
 
Vincent is an Electrical/ Electronic Engineer in retirement and trading full time for a living.  His background 
is in Industrial Process Control (Continuous Processes) and Industrial Automation (Discrete Processes). 
Vincent is interested in the concepts used in control systems and their application to trading systems. 
 
Vincent will be talking about a relatively new indicator, the Relative Volatility Indicator and its application 
to trading. 
Volatility or more particularly Standard Deviation is a common measure used in Quality Control.  Vince 
maintains that most of the familiar chart patterns that measure trader’s sentiments can be found in 
industrial control charts and most other natural and artificial systems. 
 
Vincent has been a trader for 9 years and a member of the ATAA for most of these years. 

6.10pm:  Notices and announcements 

6.15pm:  Guest Speaker:  Phil Anderson - renegade economist 
   Managing Director of Economic Indicator Services.  
 
Topic: How to profit from commodity, real estate and stock market cycles. 
 

This talk will focus on the cyclic behaviour of commodities, real estate and the stock 
market.  The presentation will first of all highlight the long wave cycle in commodity 
prices, then examine how the real estate market behaves, then have a look at a few 
timing principles applicable to the stock market.  Once all of this has been covered, we 
can then apply the knowledge so gained to the stock market and specific stocks in 
particular, in order to help us dramatically improve our understanding of markets, and 
hopefully too our trading performance. 
 
  



 
Phil has been studying business cycles, and teaching what he has found, for many years 
now.  He is hoping to shortly finish a book about real estate cycles, and other economic 
cycles in general, that will be published on the EIS website. The site is at 
www.paradigm4.com.au/eis 
 

 
 

7.30pm: Dinner will follow the meeting at Rosati Restaurant at 95 Flinders Lane, 
Melbourne. Dinner tickets must be purchased at the meeting.  Details at meeting. 
 
Further information: Paul Ash -Victorian President 03 9629 4233 (bh); 03 8800 5118 (ah);   
Email: paul@pgm.net 
Next Meeting:  18th May 
Guest Speaker:  
Future Meetings: Generally on the third Thursday of the month.   
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